

Dear Parent/Carer

This is the last Friday letter after a very short year! It seems to have passed so quickly with so many happy memories.



All the staff would like to say how much we have enjoyed working with you and your children. We have got to know them so well and we will miss them next year. It has been a pleasure to teach them and to watch them grow in independence and confidence and we wish them all the best for year 1.

Over the summer please keep reading and writing with your children so they have the best start to year 1. There are some books still on Bug Club that your children will enjoy reading.

Have a lovely summer.



Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin, Miss Downes and Miss Allen